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                                                                                                              Monday 19th December 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

After the Christmas break, the children will be participating in a whole school writing and art 

project. The theme of our project is ‘refugee’ and each class will base their writing and art around a 

class book. All the work produced will be displayed in our school corridors, which we look forward 

to sharing with you.  

We are requesting donations of large and shoe box sized cardboard boxes, paper parcel tubes, 

such as wrapping paper tubes (no toilet roll tubes please) and newspapers. If donations could be 

brought into school on the 4th and 5th January 2023 it would be really appreciated.   

Thank you for your support with this exciting project.  

Have a lovely Christmas and New Year.     

 

Kind regards,    

Mrs Sarah King Art Coordinator      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


